
 
11th May 2020 
 
My dear students 
 
We are coming to the end of one of our most exciting semesters at SSD. I congratulate all of you, 
and the faculty team, on having been resilient and agile in the face of the unexpected crises we 
found ourselves facing just as mid semester assessments were to start. 
 
As the final assessments draw close, let me reassure you that the format of examination for all your 
Juries remain similar to the online format that you have now become familiar with. Your individual 
faculty will be in touch with you on details of the submissions to be uploaded on Google Drive and 
the Google Meet links for your viva etc. Theory papers (History subjects) are being conducted as 24 
hour Assignments. 
 
In line with Government and University directives, please note that for this semester Attendance 
would considered complete as per norms and all students have been allowed to appear for both 
internal and external examinations 
 
Do reach out to your mentors, your faculty and to me in case of any queries or clarifications. We are 
always here for you and look forward to a stress free close to this semester. We are excited to have 
external jurors from Universities abroad on some of the Review panels, and we also plan to 
livestream some of the Reviews so your friends and family may join in if they wish to. Your faculty will 
be in touch with you on these details. 
 
Please find attached SSD Even Semester Exam date sheet as mailed to you by the Controller of 
Examinations. 
Students should check the actual time duration with their faculty in charge of the exam as based on 
the mode it may vary from what is mentioned in the Date Sheet. The start time remains as 
mentioned in the Date Sheet. 
 
Please note that 15BDS-1MD12P Measured Drawing with Faiyyaz sir will be held on 27th May. 
 
I wish you all the very best. 
 

 
Warm Regards 
 
Jeyanthi Nadesalingam 
Professor and Dean 
 
Sushant School of Design 
Ansal University 
Sector 55, Gurgaon 
+91 9811072667 


